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Foundation Years Nurseries cannot be held responsible for any loss or damage to children’s property. 
Every reasonable effort will be made to ensure children’s belongings are not lost or damaged. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please ensure that your children’s belongings have their name on it and please do not send your child into nursery with an item of significant value / sentiment
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